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COLD WEATHER 

The weather outside will be getting very cold, very quickly! Please be sure your 
child has a  winter coat, hat, gloves, and warm shoes/boots when coming to 
school. Also, when there is snow, students will only be allowed to play in the 

snow if they are wearing a winter coat, gloves/mittens, snow pants, and boots. 
If you are in need of assistance with providing warm clothing for your child, 

please contact the office . 

ART ROOM NEWS 
We will be wrapping up the 2021 year with winter 
themed art projects. I would like to wish everyone  a 
very happy and healthy new year! I will return for Art 
next January 2023.   

 
After Christmas break, the students will be enjoying 
Music with Mrs. Zimber for the remaining school year. 
Thank you all so much for such a great  
semester in Art! 

Remember to mark your calendars 
for our upcoming Christmas Break!  
The School will not be in session, 
Wednesday, December 21- 
Tuesday, January 4 for Christmas 
Break. Classes will resume on  
Wednesday, January 5.   



TEACHER RECOGNITION 

Our teachers at Capron Elementary are awesome! In an effort 
to recognize how great they really are, I would like to  

encourage parents and students to log on to 97zokonline.com 
and nominate their teachers for the phenomenal jobs they are 

doing.  

 

WINTER WEATHER and EMERGENCY CLOSINGS  
As winter approaches, the possibility exists for storms 

that would require the Superintendent to order an emer-
gency school closing. Or remote learning day. Please be 
sure to check your local radio or TV stations for these  

updates.  

PARKING LOT REMINDER 
 For safety, here are some parking lot reminders. Please pull 
all the way forward and have students exit on the passenger 
side of the vehicle.  This will keep kids from running around 
behind or in front of other parked vehicles. Encourage stu-
dents to walk into school to prevent falls, and watch for 
grown ups before crossing at the cross walks.   When drop-
ping students off please use extra caution, especially in slick 
weather.   

The Lions Club is hosting a Christmas Craft Day for 
Capron Elementary students. It will be held at the 
Lions Club on Sunday, Dec 5th from 12-4.  Please call 
or text Linda Lammersfeld for additional infor-
mation and to RSVP  815-323-0183 




